
LEOTA COMMUNITY CHURCH 
July 21, 2024 

WE	APPROACH	OUR	GOD	
Prelude	
Welcome	&	Announcements	
Call	to	Worship							
Opening Songs of Praise 																																																								“Behold,	Our	God”	
																																																																																																								“Great	Are	You,	Lord”	
Congregational	Prayer		
*Hymn	of	Preparation	-	#209                         								“Seek	Ye	First	the	Kingdom”	
*	Offertory	Prayer		
Children’s	Message				      								     	

WE	HEAR	GOD’S	WORD	
Scripture:	Hebrews	4:1-16	
Message:		Approaching	God	with	Confidence	
Prayer	of	Application						

WE	RESPOND	TO	GOD’S	WORD	
*	Hymn	of	Application	-	#579																						"What	a	Friend	We	Have	in	Jesus"	
*	Parting	Words	
*	Closing	Song	-	#634	 	 	 																		"Father,	We	Love	You"	
*	Postlude	
 
Welcome	to	worship!	We	are	glad	that	you	could	come.	We	hope	that	God	touches	your	
life	as	we	worship	together	and	that	you	leave	this	place	today	with	the	peace	of	God	within	
you.	 
 
Evening Worship: Pastor Stephen Wynja 
Scripture: Revelation 18:9-24 
Message: Responding to God’s Judgment 

Offering Ebenezer: General/ SWCH Next Sunday: General/Hope Haven 
Offering Bethel: General Fund          Next Sunday: General Fund	 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS AND PRAISES 

Thank you for all the prayers and concern shown during my recent hospitalization.  A special 
thanks to Mike Schuller for his visit while I was in ICU and to those who visited after I was 
home.  What a blessing to live in such a caring, Christian community.  Randy Landhuis 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
We welcome Pastor Bernie Haan as he leads our worship this morning.   

EVERYONE is invited to join us for fellowship and refreshments after the morning service.  

The Next Congregational Update will be held on Sunday, July 28, at 10:45 a.m. A lot has 
happened in our ministry these past several weeks and it is time for you to get caught up.  

Summer break still isn’t over but the SWC office is preparing for 24-25 school year, and we need 
your help in this process!  By now we hope that you have received your registration packet in 
your mailboxes, they were sent out last week. If you haven’t or don’t receive yours soon, please 
let either office know! THIS WEEK (July 22-25) is Registration Week!  Our office hours are 
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 8:00-12:00 and Wednesday, July 24 - Registration Day, we 
will be open extended hours from 8:00-6:00 for your convenience.  We would love to see you 
during this week with your packets of completed forms and payments, but if it doesn’t work for 
you to stop in and drop them off please feel free to mail them during this week also.  The 
school offices continues to hum along through the many changes and processes that happen 
over the summer to lay the groundwork work for the new school year.  Your online registration, 
registration materials and payments are a major part of that groundwork, so we look forward 
to their timely completion and return. Thank you! We are already looking forward to the new 
school year with your children!  

A New Members Class for Youth will be offered the four Sundays in August after the worship 
service from 10:45-11:30 a.m. If any youth is interested in attending such a class to prepare for 
making confession of faith and joining the church, contact Pastor Mike by August 1. You may 
not be ready to make such a commitment right now but at least you will know what it means to 
be a Christian and how to become one.  

Advance Date: SWC 7th Annual Tractor Ride Fundraiser: Saturday, September 14 beginning at 
the American Reformed Church in Luverne.   

Please get all announcements to Sandy by Thursday @12:00 p.m. at  
isschelhaas@gmail.com  or call 507-215-6832. 

mailto:isschelhaas@gmail.com

